Hello

I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed development on the edge of Hadley Wood.

We live nearby and often use the beautiful space for walks, meeting with family and friends to enjoy the peace
and quite.

I object because it is not practical or sustainable to add more pressure to strained infrastructure in the area.

I don’t believe Enfield Council has exhausted all other sites such as brown field sites.

I object to the inclusion of designated Green Belt Land in the council’s housing plan.

Please remove this site from the Local Plan and protect this beautiful and much loved landscape.



